
 

 

November 11th 2018 

 

Dear parents, carers and families, 

 

Open Learning Centre Book Fair.   

Monday 19th November  – Thursday 22nd November 2018 (inclusive). 

 

The Scholastic Book Fair is coming to our school’s Open Learning Centre on Monday 19th 

November and is a great opportunity to find books that will encourage your child to read for 

pleasure. The Book Fair is a reading event that brings to school the books children want to read 

and contains a wonderful selection of engaging and affordable books for every reading level.  A 

home filled with books is one of the best ways to support your child's growing ability to read 

and to succeed at school.  

 

Year 7 classes have an allocated time slot to visit the fair and participate in a range of reading 

activities, quizzes, winter crafts and prize competitions.  In addition, the fair will be open to all 

students during lunch and break times and after school. Please encourage your child to come 

along to browse and/or purchase the latest books by some well-known children’s authors and 

pick up some book bargains!  

 

The Book Fair also offers an easy way to make a contribution directly to the Open Learning 

Centre as we receive a commission on the amount of books we sell. 

 

Your support is greatly appreciated. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Rachel Roberts. 

 

Open Learning Centre Manager. 

r.roberts@stokesleyschool.org 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Learn more about the benefits Book Fairs brings to schools, students and teachers. 

www.scholastic.com/bookfairs 

http://www.scholastic.com/bookfairs

